Paris, February 25,1993

from: Stephen Sarrazin
c/o0 X WORKS

21, rue de Citeaux
75012 Paris, France

Dear Christoph Nebel,

sorry for the delay i sending vou This Topy of David Blair's
WAX, but there was some confusion concerning David's travel
dates, and we expected him to be in Paris before Vienna.

As David Blair will explain,we are acting on his behalf iN
Paris,attempting to get a theatrical release for tie film,

and would appreciate it if both cassettes could be returned

to us as soon as possible,or David could bring them back

with him to Paris.

Finally, I would appreciate it if I could be informed of your
activities;I'm a critic/curatfr/professor in video and media
related arts,and am always interested in learning what is
going on throughout BEurope.

Sincerely, .
W .

Stephen Sarrazin

To CAM}L /ljJZ l\ﬂ‘[
WA T
(’)A@ll’y,k‘f/ﬂwﬂﬂa ¢ |
090 Wi yme



